
Welcome to Second Grade!
Dear Parents of New Second Graders,

We are looking forward to an exciting and productive year
with your child. There are several items that your second
grader will need to have in school on the first day. Most items
can be purchased at o�ce supply stores (like Staples), regular
department stores, Five Below or even the Dollar Store. Please
help your child label his/her new supplies with first and last
name.

Here’s what will be needed:
● 1 plastic pencil box, containing:

o 1 box of crayons (no more than 24 in the box)
o (at least) 3 glue sticks
o (at least) 6 sharpened pencils
o an extra eraser
o a handheld pencil sharpener
o 3 dry erase markers (any color)
o an old (but clean) sock
o 1 pair of child’s scissors
o 2 highlighters

● 1 composition book (the ones with the marble covers)
● 5 folders

o blue (labeled Math)
o orange (labeled ELA)
o red (labeled Science/Social Studies)
o purple (labeled Writing)
o a homework folder of your choice (label one side “Stay at Home” and one

side “Return to School”)
● 1 individual bottle of hand sanitizer
● child sized Earbuds (for the iPads)

● OPTIONAL:

o 1 clipboard
o Extra box of pencils to keep for later in the year
o Extra glue sticks to keep for later in the year
o 2 boxes of tissues for the classroom
o 1 container of Clorox wipes
o Expo Whiteboard Care (Miss McCarron only)

Most importantly, come ready to have a super 2nd grade year!

Thank you,
The Second Grade Teachers


